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February 10, 2020 
 
Honorable Delores G. Kelley 
Chair, Finance Committee 
3 East 
Miller Senate Office Building 
Annapolis, Maryland 21401 
 
Subject: GM Support for SB 277, Clean Cars Act of 2020 
 
Dear Chair Kelley - 

 

General Motors LLC (GM) commends Governor Hogan and the SB 277 bill sponsors for their efforts to 

encourage the growth of the electric vehicle (EV) market in Maryland.  The state’s ambitious goals for the 

electrification of transportation can only be achieved through the concerted efforts of all key stakeholders 

across the state.  GM supports the intent of this bill to promote the state’s ongoing efforts to grow EV 

adoption across the state though the $3,000 flat credit for each vehicle purchased and $1.8 million in rebates 

on Electric Vehicle Service Equipment.   

 

GM commends Maryland’s commitment to the strategic transition of transportation to  

electrification, and all efforts by the Governor, the Legislature, and state agencies, to enable this transition 

through expanded incentives and the continued support of Maryland’s Electric Vehicle Infrastructure Council 

through this legislation. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Whitney Roberts, Policy Lead 
Advanced Vehicle Commercialization Policy 
Whitney.Roberts@gm.com 
(586) 767-9725 


